MUNICIPALITY OF PRIBRAM
Mayor 5
MVDr. Josef Rihak

Mr. Onno van Veldhuizen
Mayor
Gemeente Hoorn

Ptibram, 3" of July 2012

Dear Sir Mayor,

on the 4" of July 1992 we signed the partnership contract between us.

Let me send you warm greetings from Pfibram on the occasion of our 20" jubilee. | am
very glad our partnership is on a very good level after 20 years and we have a mutual

interest in continuing and developing our cooperation.

| am looking forward to seeing you soon in September.

Yours sincerely,

MVDr. Josef Rihak
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